
Public can be part of DCSD
superintendent search
The  Douglas  County  School  District  board  of  trustees  is
looking  for  input  into  the  selection  of  the  next
superintendent. Lisa Noonan announced her retirement earlier
this year.

Meetings will take place May 4 at 4:45pm at Carson Valley
Middle School multipurpose room and May 6 at 4:15pm at Zephyr
Cove Elementary School multipurpose room.

The public may also submit feedback through an online survey.
The survey will be available until May 5.

For  more  information,  contact  search  consultant  Jim
Huge  at  415.572.8553  or  jimhuge@att.net
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